
 
 
 
 
 
March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
On Monday, the Government issued new guidance for people who may exhibit the symptoms of 
Coronavirus, which are: 
 
 A high temperature (37.8 degrees and above) 
 A new, continuous cough 

 
The link, to what we feel is the clearest guidance, can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-
guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#ending-isolation 
 
Please follow the government advice and feel free to contact me for further guidance by email at 
serena.williams@cowplainschool.co.uk or by telephone on 023 9261 2020. 

Yours sincerely 
 

    
Mrs S Williams 
Matron  
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#ending-isolation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#ending-isolation
mailto:serena.williams@cowplainschool.co.uk

